
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  

 

 

Safe from Harm 

Safety of all persons attending the 24th World Scout Jamboree is of the highest priority for 
everyone involved with the planning of the event. 

The Safe from Harm (SfH) course is intended to ensure that the World Scout Moot is an 
abuse-free environment. All members of IST, CMT and Unit Leaders must complete SfH 
training prior to arrival. 
 
As with past World Scout Jamboree’s a training program will be provided and required as 
a condition of participation.  The 2019 Safe from Harm program will be a combination of 
some of the best training available and reviewed by Subject Matter Experts and WOSM 
before being implemented. 

A few key points about the training to be offered: 

• Training will be available online and must be completed before arriving at the 
Jamboree 

• Participants of the training will receive a completion certificate to be presented to 
their contingent leadership for verification. 

• Key elements will include the following and more: 
o Physical violence 
o Bullying 
o Cyber bullying 
o Cultural Awareness 
o Acceptable Behavior 
o Local Laws and Reporting requirements 
o Mental Health Awareness 
o Healthy Practices 
o North American acceptable practices 
o What to do if you are a victim or witness an incident 

• Online training will be scheduled to be available later in 2018 or early 2019 and will 
remain available until the Jamboree. 

• Those who have not taken or provide evidence of completed the training will not be 
admitted to the Jamboree until they have completed the training. 

• Links to the Safe from Harm training will be available on the World Scout Jamboree 
Website as well as published in the New World News and Blog articles. 

• More details and actual launch dates will be published later this year. 
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